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PRODUCT ENHANCEMENT
ALERT

IMPORTANT! We have made changes to the Adjustable Mini Jet that
may affect your installation.

Beginning December 1t 2005, Waterway will be making an improvement to our Adjustable Mini
Jets that will not be interchangeable with your current inventory. For new installations, the new
bodies must be used with the new internals. Any old style jet bodies that are left over in your
inventory or are already installed on a tub can be used simply by exchanging the old nozzle
assembly in the jet bodies with the new one. For replacements in the field, the new internals
should be sent with the new nozzle assemblies. The internals can be used as a wrench to remove
the corresponding nozzle assemblies from the bodies. Internals being sold without bodies will
temporarily be supplied with the new nozzle assemblies to assist you with the change. Attached is
a list of assembly numbers affected by the change. We are only offering the new nozzle at no
‘charge on a temporary basis due to the changes that have been made. Please inform your
production department of these changes being made.

Nozzle Assembly Part Numbers:
212-0880 5/16” Nozzle Assembly
212-0890 1/4” Nozzle Assembly




